
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 7, 2010 
 
Office of the Auditor General of Canada 
Commissioner of the Environment and Sustainable Development 
240 Sparks Street 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0G6 By email to: petitions@oag-bvg.gc.ca 
 
Attention: Petitions 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Re:  CESD Petition – Accountability for Labelling of Genetically Modified Organisms 
 
Please accept the attached petition, submitted pursuant to section 22 of the Auditor General Act. 
 
Feel free to contact Maureen Carter-Whitney at 416-923-3529 or maureen@cielap.org with any 
comments or questions. 
 
We thank you for your attention to this matter, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
Maureen Carter-Whitney     The Rev. Dr. Karen Hamilton 
Research Director      General Secretary 
Canadian Institute for Environmental Law and Policy The Canadian Council of Churches 
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